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would be great! 

o I also would like to do a social event with the Rec-Center. I 
talked to Senator Choate and Ted Keys about doing this, 
and Ted is willing to work with us on planning an activity 
that we could participate in. We are planning the events for
after spring break this week, so if any of you have ideas of 
something that you would like to do, please post this week 
on the Senate Facebook group so that we can get some 
dialogue. We had another group interested in doing a snow
tubing trip to Magic Mountain again, and I was thinking 
that that might be a fun one for us to do. If we don’t get 
feedback, than Megan and I will just decide on something 
that we think that people will enjoy. 

• Community Service:
o
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to set $12,000 as a goal for funds to be donated to the Refugee 
Center, and the motion was amended to $10,000. The amended 
motion was approved. Senator Tapia was advised to modify the 
dance posters. Senator Federico made a motion to change the 
dance theme, but the motion was not seconded. Senator 
Hernandez made a motion to remove the words relating to 
Change for Children and the Refugee Center from the dance 
posters and the motion was approved. Senator Choate made a 
motion to table this discussion to March 14, 2011, and the motion
was approved. 

New Business

• Resignation: Senator Aylissa Ramirez submitted a letter of 
resignation. She verbally recited her resignation. Senator 
Hernandez made a motion to approve the resignation and the 
Senate accepted. 

• Elections: Vice President Butler passed around a sign-up sheet 
for the election booth downstairs. Being in Senate is not about 
the title, it is about service to the students. We need to 
remember this during campaign week just so we can represent 
Student Senate in a positive way. Be sure to stay positive during 
the elections and work to life up your competitors and not tear 
them down. We have had many complaints about candidates not 
running fairly. We will be getting in touch with those who have 
been complained about. 

• Tuition & Fees: The administration gave three different options 
for tuition changes and the last Board meeting. Advisor Stanley 
asked the Senate to have a decision about which option they 
prefer by March 14, 2011. 

o Increase it to $110 per credit.
o Decrease it to $100 per credit, but charge all students per 

credit they take. For example, a student taking 15 credits 
would pay $1,500 instead of the current full-time rate.

o Keep it at $105 per credit, but start charging full-time 
students per credit once they surpass 15 credits instead of 
the current 16.

Executive Reports

 Vice President’s Report: 
o Thank you to Senator Hernandez for being a voice in 

Senate. 
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minority in our meeting. 

o Thank you to Senator Ramirez for your wonderful service 
as a Senator. 

o Thank you to Senator Carlisle for coordinating the 
community service project for this weekend.

o Thank you to the Change for Children Committee for 
working so hard on the fundraiser. 

o Thank you to Senator Tapia for working on the posters for 
the Change for Children dance. 

o I am amazed by how much our Senate has grown as a 
whole.

o Good luck with all campaigning.
 President’s Report:

o Remember who you are while you are campaigning.
o Thank you for being understanding with everything for 

Change for Children and the layout of the calendar. 
o Don’t forget that the Advertising Committee needs articles 
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